
I really love and appreciate the effort put in by teachers and staff in creating an optimal learning
environment at Lewis & Clark Montessori Charter School.  I have been in the program for a long
time and it has prepared me very well for the high school setting. I am opposed to Senate Bill
(SB) 767, because it would do a disservice for teachers who have worked hard to develop and
support every student’s personal education in order for them to be successful.


